
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

22nd November 2023 
 
Dear All 
 
Firstly, wow!  What a start to the new school year!  The PTFA 
have been overwhelmed with everyone's contribution to 
events so far and want to thank everyone for such amazing 
support. 
 
So far this year we have had fun and fundraising success 
with the bake sales, grandparents' day, non school uniform, 
Rags2Riches and the fun run which has raised a 
tremendous £1230 for the school.  These monies are going 
to be put towards paying for the whole school to watch a 
Christmas film at the Alexandra Cinema and for each child to 
have a drink and some popcorn.  The monies are also 
paying for the children in years 4, 5 and 6 to make beautiful 
lanterns and participate in the magical Christmas Lantern 
Parade through Newton Abbot.  Also, the Christmas Disco 
will be free for all children to attend and each child will receive a goody bag and 
preparation for the Christmas fayre.  
 
Upcoming events 

• 24th November The children will be making 
Christmas decorations with the PTFA to sell at the 
Christmas Fayre.  If anyone can help with making 
decorations please let Mrs Webber know. 

• 30 November- Templar Bake sale 
• 5 December- Whole school trip to cinema to watch 

Arthur Christmas. 
• 6 December- Christmas Fayre- this is shaping up to be a fantastic event with 

over 30 raffle donations already received and lots of games and stalls 
planned.  If you are able to help with setting up for the afternoon or on the 
afternoon with a stall, even for 30 minutes, please let Mrs Webber know as 
the more helpers we have means the more games and stalls we can provide 
for the children to have more fun. 

• 14 December- free School Christmas Discos.  KS1 3-3.45 and KS2 4-5. 

Thank you again for all of your support. 
 
PTFA 
 


